
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Staten Island Welcomes Our 
Heroes (SIWOH) 2014 

Staten Island Welcomes Our 
Heroes 2014 

AMVETS John R. Tamburri 
Memorial Post 917 

Presents their 7th Annual 

Staten Island Welcomes 
Our Heroes 

Saturday 
May 16, 2015 

Come and watch more than 200 
bikers from various biker 
organizations escort a group of 
wounded troops from Walter 
Reed National Medical Center to 
Staten Island for a VIP weekend.  
Bring your friends, flags, signs, 
and come out to cheer. 
 
Escorted by the NYPD, the 
motorcade will exit the Korean 
War Veteran Memorial highway at 
approximately 1:30pm and ride 
north on Richmond Ave. passing 
the Staten Island Mall. The best 
viewing area will be between 
Platinum Ave. and Richmond Hill 
Road. Look for the AMVETS Post 
917 Information tables. 

For more information visit
www.siwoh.com or www.post917.com
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